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Notice Concerning Receipt of Dividends from Consolidated Subsidiaries 

 

  NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (hereinafter the “company”) hereby announces that the company 

will receive dividends from its seven overseas consolidated subsidiaries designed to own vessels. 

The impact on non-consolidated financial results are as follows. 

 

Record 

1.  Details of dividends 

(1) Total amount of dividends Approximate 6,000 million yen 

(2) Schedule date to be received 18th January 2022 

 

2. Impact on the performance result 

As a result of receiving the dividends, the company expects to record non-operating income of 

approximate 6,000 million yen in the non-consolidated financial results for the fourth quarter of 

the fiscal year ending March 2022. Since the dividends are paid by the company’s consolidated 

subsidiaries, there is no impact on the consolidated financial results for the aforementioned period. 

 

End 

(Translation only) 


